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Good afternoon,

Mi name is Brian Aitchison and my address is _

I am writing as part of the public consultation on the Council's new proposals for the
Borough Local Plan. My family have lived at this address for 25 years and I am deeply
concerned that the proposals to build on a large amount of green belt land will ruin this
part of south Warrington. It is an area we moved to because of the rural feel of the
surroundings. We chose this area because of the lower density of housing and the available
open spaces in close proximity. The proposals would ruin the 'feel’, look and character of
the area forever.

I believe that the proposals are not sound - alternative brownfield sites should be
developed before taking more of the open green belt land. The plan is not sound in terms
of meeting the assessed needs of the area. This part of south Warrington already lacks the
necessary medical, education and leisure facilities for such a large increase in population.
The resultant increase in traffic will create more congestion and increase pollution and
therefore again the plan could not be described as justified nor sound.

I truly hope that the views of existing residents like myself will be listened to and that this
part of south Warrington with its green belt characteristics remains as it is.

Yours faithfully,

Brian Aitchison





